
Hythe Bay Children’s Centre Nursery  

Newsletter September / October 2018 

Staff News 

Lucy has got a new job so will sadly be leaving us! Her last day will be 11th 

September and we wish her the best of luck!  

Julia is our new Nursery Teacher! We also have new cover staff members - 

Ann and Lucie.  

Anne, our administrator, will be working part-time from October. 

What We Have Been Doing 

We have said good bye and good luck to the children who are starting school 

in September, and hello to all our new children and parents at home visits and 

settling sessions.  The nursery has been rearranged and thoroughly cleaned, 

ready for the new academic year. 

Staff Training 

Our September staff development days will focus on safety at work (manual 

handling, fire safety, food safety, risk assessments, and COSHH), safeguard-

ing, online safety, prevent duty, teaching in the early years, in the moment 

planning, and disability awareness. Staff also have time for individual re-

search or  online training. 

Dates for Your Diary 

Mon 3rd, Tues 4th September 

Closed—Staff Development Days 

Wednesday 5th September 

Nursery open. Little Nursery (term-

time-only children) open for new 

starters only.  

Thursday 6th September 

Term 1 starts for term-time-only 

children 

Friday 28th September 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

w/c Mon 1st October 

Parents meetings tbc 

Mon 22nd - Fri 26th October 

Nursery closed for term-time-only 

children 

Monday 29th October 

Term 2 starts for term-time only 

children 

Wednesday 31st October  

Wear it pink for breast cancer now 

w/c Mon 10th December 

Parents meetings tbc 

Thurs 20th Dec - Thurs 3rd Jan 

Nursery closed for term-time-only 

children 

Mon 24th Dec - Thurs 3rd Jan  

Nursery closed.  

Friday 4th January  

Nursery open to all children. Term 

3 starts for term-time only children 

Mon 18th - Fri 22nd February 

Nursery closed for term-time only 

children 

 

 

Parents’ Board 

Some of you were unsure 

where our parents’ board 

is. This is the main parents’ 

board, on display in the 

corridor leading to the 

main nursery building. 

There is another one on 

show in the entrance of 

little nursery. 

Parent and child evaluations 

Thank you for your feedback! There were many positive comments, praises 

and thank-yous, which we really appreciate!  We have displayed the feedback 

and responded to comments and suggestions on posters on the parents’ 

board. Your feedback, suggestions, questions and comments are always wel-

come - in person, or via email, phone or parents’ boxes.  Thank you. 



September / October 2018 Contact Info 

Manager email: vdumont@hythebay.kent.sch.uk 

Admin email: abutler@hythebay.kent.sch.uk 

Phone: 01303 267802  

Little Nursery Phone: 01303 260548 

Website: www.hythebaynursery.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let us know if you’re not yet able to access your child’s 

learning journal online! 

All we need is an email address. 

 

Upcoming charity events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are proud to announce that we have been awarded 

funding from the Shepway  Community Chest to improve our 

outdoors environment. 

Find Us On Facebook: 
 

Closed Facebook Group: 
Hythe Bay Children’s Centre Nursery Parents and Staff 

 
Public Facebook Page: 

Hythe Bay Children’s Centre Nursery 

Hythe Bay 

Designated  

Safeguarding  

Leads  Vicki 

Nursery Manager 

 Carolyn 

School  Headteacher 

Radka 

Nursery Deputy Manager 

Tracy 

School Deputy Headteacher 

Carol 

School Deputy Headteacher 

Other Safeguarding Contacts 

The South Kent Education Safeguarding Team:  

Kroner House, Eurogate Business Park, Ashford, Kent, TN24 

8XU  

03000 41 56 48  

Local Authority Designated Officers  

03000 410888  

GCSXsafeguardingunit@kent.gcsx.gov.uk  

kentchildrenslado@kent.gov.uk.  

NSPCC : 

help@nspcc.org.uk 

0808 800 5000 

Friday 2nd November 


